THEOLOGICAL HORIZONS

THEOLOGICAL HORIZONS

supports both Christians and seekers in academia by advancing theological scholarship and by providing a welcoming home for engaging faith, thought, and life.



BONHOEFFER HOUSE

Theological Horizons is centered just steps from the University of Virginia at the Bonhoeffer House. The Bonhoeffer House, home to the Marsh family, is a gathering place for students, professors, community members and church leaders who come together for rich conversations about integrating the practices of theology into everyday life.

WHO WEARS THE CAPE? Heroes and Sheroes: a Vintage Lunch Series

Who's your hero? Your most important role model, your inspiration, your person of influence? It may be one of the she-roes among us! This spring, Theological Horizons is tracing the stories of Christian sheroes and heroes: Jesus-followers who have lived faithfully in the world, whatever the cost. Each week as we gather for Vintage Lunch (now a 16 year old tradition), university leaders come as guest speakers, holding up a favorite Hero or Shero of the faith who has shaped their own lives, character and scholarship. It's a double blessing to get to

know our own local "living legends" even as we learn about eminent Christians from the past. We're grateful to the UVa Parents Fund and all of you who are generous Theological Horizons supporters--you're the heroes and sheroes who make this series possible. Do join us any Friday at 1:00!

Karen Wright Marsh, *Executive Director* karen@theologicalhorizons.org













Left to right: Heather Warren, Karen Marsh, Winn Collier, Maurice Wallace, Tony Lin, Patrice Grimes

Called to Lead: Faith and Work Forum





Pamela Sutton-Wallace and Rick Campanelli

The Faith & Work Forum is a UVa Lawn Pavilion series exploring the interplay between faith, work, and life. Speakers from across vocations bring authentic testimonies about their own journeys into a meaningful, purpose driven life and godly leadership. Pam Sutton-Wallace, Chief Executive Officer of the UVa Health System, was a recent guest. On March 30, we'll welcome Rick Campanelli, who has held senior positions in the public and private sectors and now teaches on integrating ethics in public policy in the Batten School of Leadership and Public Policy.

To join us, email karen@theologicalhorizons.org

Speaking God: The Capps Lecture in Christian Theology

Talking about your faith can be tricky. Traditional, sacred words like "sin," "gospel" and "grace" can fail to connect in today's changing society. Jonathan Merritt, an award-winning writer on religion, culture, and politics, wrestled with this dilemma in "Speaking God: The Death and Resurrection of Sacred Speech", his recent lecture at the University of Virginia.

Did you miss it? You can still watch it right here: www.theologicalhorizons.org/capps-lecture



Jonathan Merritt

Lengthening Days: Your e-Devotionals for Lent & Easter

For centuries our older sisters and brothers in faith have observed the the forty days before Easter as the special season called "Lent"--taken from the Old English word for the slow time that lengthens into a promised spring. Through this time, we sinners reflect upon our need for a savior and, even more, upon God's abundant mercy and the promise of Christ's resurrection life. Journey through Lent with Theological Horizons! Each week Karen Marsh sends out a free e-devotional filled with Scripture, spiritual quotations and artful images.

To subscribe (or send to a friend), email karen@theologicalhorizons.org,

Who's Up and Coming? The Goodwin Writing Prizes

We are now accepting submissions to the 2019 international Goodwin Prize competition for excellence in theological writing. Founded to recognize promising graduate students from all around the world, the Goodwin Prizes of \$2,500, \$1,000 and \$500 are awarded essays that demonstrate creative theological thinking, excellence in scholarship, engagement with the Christian tradition, and commitment to the well-being of the church.

More info at www.theologicalhorizons.org/goodwin-prize

Home Grown Heroes: Our Horizons Mentors

The Theological Horizons Fellows
Program supports students as they
wrestle with concepts of calling and
personal vocation, reflecting Theological
Horizons' desire to discover Christ at
the intersection of faith, thought, and
life. The community of adults who
accompany our Fellows are truly heroic!
Join us as we recognize, with gratitude,
this year's mentors:

Nadine Michel
Dave Petty
Graham Scharf
Holly Vradenburgh
Katie Jamieson
Bekah Menning
Adriana Nicholson
Debby Prum
Eric Martin

Mary Brisset
Liz Emrey
Mark Dunn
Maria Niechwiadowicz
(Bread & Roses)
Angel Feero (Abundant Life)
Richard Feero (Abundant Life)
International Rescue Committee
International Neighbors



Mentor and fellow pair Eric Martin and Matt Salit

FEATURED EVENTS

- March 6-April 18 Lent & Easter E-Devotional Series
- March 18 Horizons Fellows & Perkins Fellows 2019/20 applications due
- March 22 "Can I Get A Witness?" Charles Marsh at the Virginia Festival of the Book
- March 29 "Get Out & Play!" Field Day With Lakisha Lockhart
- March 30 Faith & Work Forum with Rick Campanelli
- April 12-13 "Life After College" with Karen Marsh at Upper House, Madison, WI
- April 28 Karen Marsh speaks in Atlanta
- April 29-30 Karen Marsh speaks in Dallas
- June 1 Goodwin Writing Prize submissions due
- June 2 Karen Marsh preaches at North Ave. Presbyterian, Atlanta
- Tuesdays @ 6:30 Evening Prayer on the Lawn
- Fridays @ 1:00 "Heroes & Sheroes" Vintage Lunch Series

Follow our calendar at www.theologicalhorizons.org/events



STAFF & BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Karen Wright Marsh, Executive Director Christen Borgman Yates, Associate Director ElizaBeth Wright, Manager of Ministry Operations

Mark Byrd | Virginia Beach, Virginia
Frank Cox | Charlottesville, Virginia
Kate Harris | Falls Church, Virginia
Taylor Harris | Charlottesville, Virginia
Betsy Hutson | Washington, DC
Anthony Lazaro | Charlottesville, Virginia
Georganne Long | Richmond, Virginia
Steve Long | Richmond, Virginia
Charles Marsh | Charlottesville, Virginia
Leslie Merrick | Dallas, Texas
Steve Scoper | Virginia Beach, Virginia
Maria Tassopoulos | Atlanta, Georgia
Bobby Woodard | Virginia Beach, Virginia

Our Staff & Board (not shown: Taylor Harris, Georganne Long, Steve Long and Bobby Woodard)

Gifts in Honor and Memory

In honor of Anna McQuitty by Mary Chris & Phil McQuitty

In honor of Myra Marsh by Walton Lipscomb In honor of Andrew Voyles by Belle & Bob Voyles In honor of Dr. Peter Anderson by Martha Hayes & Ward Anderson

In honor of Grace Talbert by Carolyn & Mas Iwata In honor of Rob & Jean Johnson, Lisa & Brian Mark, Myra & Bob Marsh, Carol & Ryland Scott, David & Colleen Johnson by Celeste & Bob Johnston In honor of Naomi Mattheiss by Joan Thompson In honor of Charles Marsh & Myra Marsh

In honor of Karen & Charles Marsh by Julie & Sam Rea

by Scott Wade

In memory of Jarrett Davis, IV by Mrs. Jarrett Davis, III In memory of James Patrick McElroy by Dorris

& Ken McElroy

In honor of Helen & David Jamison

by Donna Emanuel

In honor of Christy Yates by Susan & John Yates In honor of Molly McFarland by Allen Donald Moses In honor of Karen & Charles Marsh by Anonymous In honor of Joy Roberts by Alice Provost In honor of Jeff Meyers & Courtney Ourios

by Lee Stephenson

In honor of Karen Marsh by Amy Smith In honor of Becca Pryor by M.G. Brosius In memory of Rev. Harold Barrett

THEOLOGICAL HORIZONS

1841 University Circle Charlottesville, VA 22903 434.244.2839 www.theologicalhorizons.org info@theologicalhorizons.org

Stay in TOUCH

Find us on Facebook! On Twitter:

Thank you, 2018 Giving Partners!

Theological Horizons is sustained by giving partners just like you: friends, alumni, students and parents who share our vision to support Christians in academia. Your gifts are gratefully received and carefully shepherded. Thank you for making this ministry possible.

Anonymous George Abetti Marti and Ken Alderfer Amy and Mark Anderson Martha Haves and Ward Anderson Ashlev and Rick Crosier Ellie and Peter Andres Elyse and John Ashley Ian and Iim Avery Ronald Backer Beth and Bruce Badgett Michael Barnett Louisa Barrett Mark Batterson Donna Berger

Jodie and Robert Berndt Amy Bihl Kim and Knut Bleck Karin Bonding Mary and Ward Bondurant Flise Bottimore Dee and Bill Brehm Bill and Becky Brewbaker Cindy Brinker Simmons M.G. and Jack Brosius

Chris and Iim Buckley Iudy Burge Rhonda and Mark Byrd Mary and Randy Caldejon Catherine and Jerry Capps CarMax Foundation Iulia and Evan Carter Betty Case Charlottesville Track Club

Grace and Phil Cho

B.J. and Tom Chorey

Anne and Craig Colberg Tereza Conrov Emilie Cotten Frank and Brenda Cox Mrs. Jarrett Davis III Sam Davis Gwynie and Don Dennard Priscilla and Gene Dewey Ieff Dillenbeck Marilyn Dimock Allen Donald Moses Laura Dorsey Seth Dowland Katherine and Chris Dovle Elise and Carl Drake Laura and Clare Draper Vivian and Sam DuBose Lindsay and Evan Edwards Annie and George Egan Carrie and John Ellis Pam and Mike Elting Donna and William Emanuel Leslie and John Evett Anonymous Katie Ergen Flynn and Reilly Flynn the Foster Fund Quinn and Nancy Fox Allison and Will Gaskins Dee and Ross George Goldsmith Family Foundation

Mary and Iere Goldsmith

Stuart and Lori Goldway

Maddy and CJ Green

Bobby Gross

Kendall Gunter

Gregory Hagood Trudy Hale Kate and Ioel Harris Linda and Hank Harris Rie and Byron Harris Saranell and Tim Hartman Charlotte and Dan Hayes Katherine and Raymond Hill Stephanie and William Holby Anna Hulser Chris and Skip Irby Mary and Joel Iverson Carolyn and Mas Iwata Helen and David Iamison Michelle and Joe Jennings Anonymous Celeste and Bob Johnston Anna Jugo Nancy and John Jungman Anne and Michael Knasel Jeremy Kracht Abner and Iean Lall Dvan Larmev Sarah and Michael Larsen Anthony and Emily Lazaro Alison and Chuck LeCraw Kathy and Richard Lee Bettv Li Cristina Liebolt Peggy and James Lientz Lilly Endowment Kris and Lee Livingston Georganne and Steve Long Scott and Diane Loomis

Nancy and Richard Lutz

Anneslev and David Macfarlane

Karen and Charles Marsh Becky Massie Laura and Tommy McBride Betty and James McCaa Nadine and John McCarthy Betsv McCormack McCormack Foundation Laura and David McDaniel Ann and Allen McDonald Dorris and Ken McElrov Mimi and Steve McFarland Molly and Matt McFarland Funice McGarrahan Nancy and Terry McGuirk Lisa and Steve McNerney Beth and Jeff Meadows Melissa and Kevin Mehm Leslie and Nick Merrick Betsy and David Metcalf Mark and Terry Metcalf Micah 6:8 Foundation Anonymous Chanev Mullins Elizabeth Musser Lloyd and Vivian Noble Foundation Sandra Thornton Meredith Noble Gavle and Bruce Noel Maureen and Kevin O'Shea

Kate Obenshain Iacob Oetama-Paul Locke and Dave Ogens Mary and Alan Parker Lauren and Marc Patterson Kunrui Peng Anonymous Iulie Petersmever

Alison and Dave Petty Joy and David Peyton Catherine and Jeffrey Phillips Sally and Jim Phillips Celeste and Iim Porter Carolyn and Henry Portwood Christine and Darin Powers Alice Provost Anand Ramana Kris Rapazzini Julie and Sam Rea Malcolm and Dolly Reid Iuliana Robertson Iulie Robertson Alexandra Roddy Nancy and Lee Rooker Stephen Rooker Iesse Ross Anna Rossberg Maggie Rossberg MKay and Christopher Roth Fleming Rutledge Matthew Salit Wilson and Laura Sands Steve and Nancy Scoper Cary and Jack Sibley Christy Simmons Amy Smith Rebecca and Dan Smith Randi and Ed Spivev

Lee Stephenson

Mary and Meade Stone

Missy and Bud Talbot

Telluray Foundation

The Rosewood Foundation Ioan Thompson Lora and Marc Thompson Garrett Trent Tom Trvkowski Dana and Bill Tucker Anonymous University of Virginia Parents Fund Heidi and Ray Veldman Belle and Bob Voyles Scott and Liz Wade Lindy and Bill Warrick Charlotte and William Weathersby Jean and Buren E. Wells Jane Wells Rebekah and Dan Whigham Dana and Bill Wichterman Caroline and Bill Wilhelm Molly and Jeff Willis Deborah and Deborah Wood Karin and Kurt Wood Bobby and Lee Woodard ElizaBeth and Kevin Wright Margie and C.P. Wright Melissa and Robert Wright Patti and Dan Wright Susan and John Yates Catherine and Bill Zachman Cathy and Bob Zerrenner Celeste and Kurt Zuch

The Moran Family Foundation

This list acknowledges those who contributed during the calendar year 2018. If we have omitted your name in error, please accept our apologies—and let us know! info@theologicalhorizons.org